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Start Planning for Open Enrollment  

 

Open Enrollment for Health Benefits and Flexible Spending Accounts (FSAs) will be from Monday, May 3 

through Monday, May 17, 2021.  We are starting work on this year’s Open Enrollment materials. Be sure that 

your agency contact information is correct in our Benefits Administrator Contacts Database. Please use the 

PSB100 transaction in BES to update the fields for Benefits Administrator, Benefits Manager and State 

Payroll Officer. Questions? View the Health Benefits Systems Guide on the DHRM website. More information 

will be forthcoming. 

 

Also encourage employees to provide updated contact information to ensure receipt of Open Enrollment 

information and to submit successful online Open Enrollment actions. Open Enrollment packages will be 

mailed to home addresses this year as usual. 

 
 
Please do not reply to this e-mail.  You may send inquiries to the Office of Health Benefits 
mailbox at ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov 

http://web1.dhrm.virginia.gov/itech/files/BESvolume1.pdf
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